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Your Reference BOR/ED/L3
Our Reference HE/EG

Elan Clo=s Roberts,

Haad of Publicity Department,
welsh Books Council,

Queen's Square,

Aberystwyth,

Dear Elan,

Thank you very much for your letter of 10 March which I
will follow up with the Booker Prize materiul ze soon as
it is availaeble.

I wao touched by your comgratulations and I look forwar!
very ruch to any future oontaots we might have with you.

Yours sincerely,

Varilyn idwards
Head of Educational Jervices
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